

VISTA GRANDE NEWSLETTER

Gina Castillo, Principal

gina.castillo@omsd.net

Kay Hoard, Elementary Admin.

kay.hoard@omsd.net

December 2020

(909) 988-2234



A Message from the Principal...

Dear Families.

Happy December! We hope that all families enjoyed the week off for the Thanksgiving Holiday. Although December is a short month for students, we want to remind everyone that instruction still remains a top priority. Our teachers are working very hard to deliver grade level instruction and I ask all parents to continue to get their children logged into Zoom class at 8:00 a.m. every day. Daily lessons are part of a sequence in all subject areas and it is important that students are present for instruction—students should be present **ALL** day, every day!! Also, just a reminder that students have school through Thursday, December 17. Winter Vacation will start on Friday, December 18th and students will return to school online on January 4, 2021.

As we wind down 2020, I wanted to take this opportunity to reflect on everything we have experienced over the course of this year. While we have endured several challenges as a result of the pandemic, I am proud that the Vista Grande community has continued to persevere throughout this experience. I am in awe of the work done by our teachers and I am moved by the resilience our students have shown while learning at home. In addition, our support staff has been amazing as they have continued to provide cafeteria, office, student and custodial support during our virtual school year. Finally, I am also grateful for the kindness and support of parents and extended families as we navigate this school year together. While running a school in the middle of a pandemic has not been easy, I am confident that the Vista Grande community will emerge stronger as a result. We are Bronco Strong and I am certain that we will get through this together!!

On behalf of the entire Vista Grande community, I hope that each of our students and families enjoy a wonderful holiday season with their families. May you all enjoy a restful and safe Winter Break later in the month! Please stay safe and stay healthy!!

Sincerely,

Ms. Castillo



IMPORANT SCHOOL INFORMATION

OMSD Parent Tech Helpdesk Hotline: 909-687-1036 Vista Grande School Office 909-988-2234

If your call is not answered, please leave a voicemail message, so that office staff can return your call.

Office Staff is available by email as well:

Principal: gina.castillo@omsd.net
Assistant Principal: kay.hoard@omsd.net

Office: linda.dominguez@omsd.net and gris.trejo@omsd.net
Health Office: olga.henderson@omsd.net and meehee.hong@omsd.net

Please monitor the Vista Grande Marquee, Dojo School Story and School Website for important information: https://www.omsd.net/VistaGrande

Please monitor the OMSD Website for additional updates: https://www.omsd.net/
OMSD Online Learning Resources: https://sites.google.com/omsd.net/omsddistancelearning/home

Parent Calendar December 2020

SUNDAY	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY	SATURDAY
		1	2 Virtual P.E. Day on Zoom 1st/2nd 8:00-9:00 3rd/4th 9:20-10:20 5th/6th 11:30-12:30	3	4	5
6	7	8	9 Virtual P.E. Day on Zoom 1st/2nd 8:00-9:00 3rd/4th 9:20-10:20 5th/6th 11:30-12:30	10	11	12
13	14	15	16 Virtual P.E. Day on Zoom 1st/2nd 8:00-9:00 3rd/4th 9:20-10:20 5th/6th 11:30-12:30	17	NO SCHOOL	19
20	WINTER BREAK Dec. 20-Jan. 4	22	23	24	25	26
27	28	29	30	31	January 1	2